
uly 27,2012

Christ Baptist Church

Reverend Daryn David Crenshaw, Pastor

City of Racine

The Honorable John Dickert
Mayor, City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wl 53403

Subject Request for removal of "no parking anytime" sign at Linderman & West
Boulevard

Dear Mayor Dickert:

Due to a new Church facility and its activities, Christ Baptist Church
needs additional parking space for partners and visitors.

The most expeditious solution to our problem would be the removal of the current
"no parking anytime" sign which is located on the southside of Linderman
Avenue.

lf you could direct this request to the proper committee, it would be greatly
appreciated.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours very truly,
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Pastor Daryn D. Crenshaw
1034 West Boulevard
Racine, Wl 53403


